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Dear Parents/Caregivers,  

We are pleased to provide you with updated information regarding the 2023 Year 12 Formal.   

Venue: Stamford Grand Hotel, Moseley Square, Glenelg  

Date: Friday 17 March 2023  

Time: 6.00 pm – 10.00 pm   

Cost: $100 per person   

Including: 3 course meal/soft drinks/DJ/photographers/security/venue hire/decorations   

Tickets: Tickets are available for purchase from the 3rd of February to the 5th of March by using the link below.  

https://www.trybooking.com/CFRAQ 

Student Contracts: A student contract which outlines responsible behaviours and expectations will need to be 
completed and returned before tickets are purchased.  In addition, students wishing to bring a guest will be 
required to follow the Application to Invite a Guest process.  

Application to invite a guest: This application contract is to be completed by invited guests of BSS year 12 
students wishing to attend the Formal. Upon approval, invited guests will be eligible to purchase a ticket. If the 
invited guest is not a BSS student who is in Year 11, a colour copy of their ID (driver’s license or school ID) needs 
to be attached to the consent form. Please note that invited guests must be no older than 20 years of age and 
must fulfil the requirements of the ‘Application to Invite a Guest’ form.  The school reserves the right to accept or 
reject individual guest requests.  

Consent forms: It is a requirement for all students and their invited guests at this event to complete a consent 
form.  

Dress code: Formal/Cocktail attire  

As this is a school function, attendees must dress appropriately and respectfully. Jeans and sneakers are not 
considered formal attire.   

Expectations: Prior to the Formal, students must demonstrate acceptable levels of behaviour, attendance and 
engagement at school in order to be able to attend the event.   

Smoking, vaping and the consumption of alcohol are not permitted before or during the function. If any student 
or guest is found in breach of these expectations, entrance may be refused, parents will be contacted, and the 
student and/or guest will be escorted from the venue and sent home at cost to the parent.   

Transport: 

Parents of Brighton Secondary School students are responsible for transport to and from the venue.   

 

This event will begin at 6.00pm and formally conclude at 10.00pm. In some cases, and with parental permission, 
students and their guests will be permitted to leave the event from 9.00pm. By signing the consent form, you are 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.trybooking.com%2FCFRAQ&data=05%7C01%7CSol.Naidu532%40schools.sa.edu.au%7C3b62c1125ec044f52b8908db03f25efa%7C73bbf4e906884946aea9bd0bb40ecf07%7C0%7C0%7C638108111723639974%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=AWsJeTM9qhjGQLdjDhcWIE0%2BMMtfJ3HcRKkXCFA9Wzo%3D&reserved=0
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giving permission for your student and their guest to be allowed to leave from 9.00pm. Please note, young people 
who leave the venue must first sign out with their homegroup teacher and will not be permitted to return to the 
event.  

  

If you have any queries regarding the event, please contact Sol Naidu via email: sol.naidu532@schools.sa.edu.au  

  

Yours sincerely,  

  

  

  

Janine McSporran        Sol Naidu  

Head of Senior School         Year 12 Leader   

mailto:sol.naidu532@schools.sa.edu.au

